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“We are people of the Way”  “Learn the Way” 

June Exam Schedule 

Please click the​ link ​below to check our June exam 

schedule. Students in grade 7-9 will have exam week 

starting on June 24th, 2019. Permission forms to 

study off campus are attached to this newsletter and 

available at the office. EMDYS will also provide 

supervised work spaces and access to teachers for 

support during exam week. 

 

Muffins with Mom Thank You’s 

 

Thanks to everyone that came out to our first annual Muffins With Moms             

held in our flex space before school on May 31st. We enjoyed seeing             

everyone come out and we are excited to have the ​Dads on June 7th for                   

Doughnuts with Dads​ at 8:00am. 

 

Supply Orders for 2019-2020 

 

Want an early start on supplies for next year? Want to avoid the August              

crowds and get them delivered to your door? EMDYS uses School Start            

for all our supply needs. Order in May/June for entry into $1000 draw. 

 

https://mdy.starcatholic.ab.ca/parents/supply-lists 

 

 

 

 

 

Gr. 9 Farewell 

 

● The Grade 9 Farewell will take place the last student day, June            

27th. The day consists of liturgy and celebration, light lunch, and a            

field trip to West Edmonton Mall. If you son or daughter is in grade 9               

please consider joining us. The festivities start in the gym at           

9:00am. 

 

 

 

https://mdy.starcatholic.ab.ca/about/calendar#/month/2019/06
https://mdy.starcatholic.ab.ca/parents/supply-lists


 
 

Defenders Contest Winners 

 

● Congratulations to our Defenders    

Contests Winners. Ideas, projects, and     

drawings were submitted answering the     

question “What Does it Mean to Be a        

Defender?”. Students were presented    

with prizes at our June assembly.      

Congratulations to Gigi, Ketsia, Abbey,     

Maria, and Da-in.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Yearbook Sales! 

 

2018-2019 are now on sale until June 7th. Please order your school            
yearbook through our school cash online payment system. Yearbooks         
will be delivered by the end of the school year for distribution and             
signatures! Yearbooks are $20. 
 

 

Backstage Pass Reminder- Friday August 30th 

 

 

From 9:00am-10:30am on Friday August 30th, all students and         
parents are welcome to come drop off supplies and find their           
locker and homeroom. A change from last year, please bring          
your own combination lock for your locker. The first student day           
will be Tuesday, September 3rd. 
 
 

Home Economics Supplies 

 

 

EMDYS is looking for donations of      
sewing machines, thread, knitting    
needles, and clothing fabric. Any     
donations would be greatly appreciated     

to help support our Home Economics program. Please Mrs. Oneill for more            
information. 
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Dear EMDYS Parents and Guardians, 
 
As we prepare to complete the 2018-2019 school year, students and teachers are busily 
preparing to complete courses, practicing problems, and preparing to “show what we know” 
during our final exam week. 
 
Our last day of regularly scheduled classes for grade 7-9 is ​Friday, June 21st. ​Exam week 
starts Monday, June 24th until Wednesday, June 26th. The final day for students is Thursday, 
June 27th. 
 
During exam week, students can arrive at the regular bell time with doors opening at 8:30am. 
Exams will be written in assigned classrooms. Following exams, teachers will be available for 
additional instruction, tutorials, and any questions students may have. Student supervised work 
spaces will be provided in both the learning commons and the flex space throughout the school 
day. Students are asked to have a respectul, learning behaviour as they prepare for exams in 
these spaces. 
 
Students in grades 7-9 wishing to go home to study after they have written their exams must be 
excused by parents or guardians by signing and returning the attached form. We encourage 
students to make proper choices during exam week to create successful exam writing 
opportunities of their four core subjects. Buses will arrive at the regular time after school. 
 
Please send back a signed copy of the permission form if you wish to allow your son/daughter 
to study at home following the conclusion of an exam. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
  
 

 
 
Jordan Robinson 
Principal 
EMDYS 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 

Permission to Leave School Property 

(Gr. 7-9 Students) 
EMDYS 2019 Exam Week 

 
 
 
 
 

I, ________________________, give my son/daughter _______________________ permission 
           Parent/Guardian Student 
 
to leave school property for the duration of exam week, following the conclusion of an exam, 
each day. 
 

 


